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YSubject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2 gg'Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2 A

Preservice Inspection Program
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455,
50-456, and 50-457

Reference (a): January 19, 1982, letter from
B. J. Youngbloco to L. O. DelGeorge.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to provide the schedule for response to three
questions transmitted in reference (a) regarding the Byron /Braidwood
preservice inspection program.

The response to question 121.1 regarding ultrasonic testing
will be provided by March 15, 1982. Relief requests discussed in
parts 1, 2 and 3 of questions 121.2 will be submitted.by June 15,
May 15, and June 15, 1982, respectively. The response to question
121.3 regarding augmented ISI of high energy lines between
containment isolation valves will be provided by March 15, 1982.

Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,

f0rfM "
T. R. Tramm

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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